Theodore Theodoridis
General Secretary

Mr Slavisa KOKEZA

President

Football Assaociation of Serbia
Terazije 35, CP 263

RS-11000 Belgrade

Serbia

Nyon, 3 May 2018

Dear Mr President, Dear Slavisa,

The President of the Football Federation of Kosovo (FFK), Fadil Vokrri, has sent the enclosed letter to the
UEFA President, the content of which is self-explanatory.

We hereby officially inform you of the decision taken by the Football Federation of Kosovo regarding
the Serbian football club, FC Crvena Zvezda, which is not to allow FC Crvena Zvezda to play any match
in the territory of Kosovo at this stage.

Please do not hesitate to communicate your views on this important issue as well as share any potential
proposals for a solution to the current situation.

We very much look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.
Yours sincerely,

UEFA

Theodore Theodoridis
General Secretary

Enclosure: Letter by FFK dated 2 May 2018
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